From: Breck Jones [ EEGE

Sent: 29 July 2024 15:02
To: Planning
Subject: Application No. 2024/2771/A

T have been in Belsize Park for eleven plus years, and T am writing to protest the plan to put a Leyland SDM
store on the corner of Haverstock Hill and Belsize Grove. The proposed site is very close to my home on
Belsize Grove.

I love Belsize Park, the high street (along Haverstock Hill), and Belsize Village. The businesses in these
areas serve the local residents well.

While I understand that Leyland SDM serves its customer base, the proposed site is unsuitable - insufficient
parking (especially with the bike lane restrictions on Haverstock Hill, and a large Leyland shop in adjacent
Camden Town makes another location in Belsize Park unnecessary. And the typical storefront design for the
company’s shops is out of keeping with Belsize Park.

Please do not approve this application.

Thank you.

Kind regardas
Breck Jones



